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3rd May 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

 
Reminder letter:  
 
On Friday 17th May 2024, we are taking children from our military families to Andover Leisure 
Centre, West St, Andover SP10 1QP.  We are using our service premium to fund a range of 
activities organised by the Leisure Centre staff: 
 

 Clip N Climb 

 Go Karting 

 Inflatables 

 Team Games 

 Gymnastics 
 
We will be leaving school at 08:40 and returning to school at 14:00, travelling by coach using 
Pewsey Vale Coaches Ltd, The Bungalow, Hollybush Lane, Pewsey SN9 5BB.  Children will need 
to bring a packed lunch and a drink (no cans or glass bottles please) and wear their PE purple t-
shirt and black leggings/tracksuit. Please do not send your child to school in shorts as their legs 
will need to be covered.  
 
Members of staff accompanying the children will be Miss Priestley, Mrs Paige, Mrs Leatham, Mrs 
Taylor. Please click on the link below to provide consent for your child to participate in the trip 
 
 https://forms.office.com/e/EWyEmE4w4n  
 
 
Miss Priestley 
Head Teacher  

 
‘Love One Another As I Have Loved You’ John 15:12 

 

                                                                                                                        

 

Head Teacher: Miss S Priestley  
email: head @newtontony.wilts.sch.uk 
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